
South Brunswick
Curbside Brush Recycling Collection

Program
ALL brushmust be at the curb (not in the street) by 6:30 am on

Monday, September 29, 2025
in order to receive collection. Each street will get ONE pick up.

Material placed curbside after that date may NOT be collected.
NOTE: Pick up will begin September 29th and may take a few

weeks to complete.

***Brush from paid contractors will not be collected.

Acceptable materials and preparation instructions: 

• Brush, branches, shrubs, and bushes that are less than 4 feet in length and less
than 5 inches in diameter. They MUST BE SECURELY TIED in bundles that are
less than 50 pounds.

• Twigs and small branches that are less than 4 feet may be placed in a
container

• Brush should NOT be put in roadway as not to restrict street maintenance
program

• Full trees that have been cut will not be collected
 

NO BAGS, LEAVES, WEEDS, STUMPS, LITTER OR GARBAGE


